
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Driver and Co-Drivers, 

We’d like to inform you that we will be offering an additional testing event on Thursday, 

September 21st at 10:00am – 2:00pm.  For those who wish to participate, you must be 

on location before 10:00am due to the roads closing promptly after 10:00 for 

testing.   

This event will be made possible with the support from our friends at the Owsley County 

Volunteer Fire Department. Participation is voluntary at no cost; however, the Fire Department 

is always appreciative of donations for those that wish to support. 

GPS Coordinates for the testing event staging area are as follows: 

37.47840, -83.81283 

Little Sturgeon Creek Rd, KY, 41386, which is accessed from Highway KY-30 

 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact….. 

Erik Hubbard (423)-293-1712   or   Brian Anderson (606)-560-1460 


